
Vote no on HB 2674. Once again this legislature is proposing a bill that will kick rural Oregonians while they are down.  Who do you 
think is growing the foods on your table? Providing the materials for your homes and remodels?  No wonder there is a housing crisis 
in Oregon with leadership that is willing to raise taxes on the very items needed to rebuild our State. Cost of lumber has doubled.  
Instead of raising taxes, focus on working on the current needs, reopening our state, cleaning up burnt forests, and make it 
affordable to rebuild our areas that lost their homes.  
You can go to the grocery store and buy a can of corn or beans or any other food item, so stop and think about where it comes from 
and how this will effect them and eventually your grocery and housing costs. How will this effect the lower income families in 
Oregon?  They need to buy groceries and materials for their homes. They can’t vote themselves a raise like our legislatures.
There is plenty that needs to be done right now in our State.  Lets work on helping the farmers, loggers and ranchers to keep the 
costs down for all Oregonians. 
If the State needs more money, get EVERYONE back to work now.  
Vote no on HB 2674


